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Memo for Commissioners Packet 

Subject: 2024 Tobacco License Renewal - Black Market Vape & Smoke Inc 

Dear City Commissioners,  

 

I am writing to bring to your attention the upcoming 2024 Tobacco License Renewal application 

submitted by Black Market Vape & Smoke Inc., located at 456 15th Street West – Suite C. 

The business has been operating in compliance with local regulations since its establishment in 

December of 2022, and there have been no reported issues or violations during the previous 

licensing period.  

Renewing their tobacco license will enable them to continue to operate while adhering to all 

necessary guidelines and requirements. 

Enclosed with this memo, you will find the detailed application for your reference. 

City staff has reviewed their renewal application, and based on our assessment, we recommend 

approval for the 2024 Tobacco License Renewal for Black Market Vape & Smoke Inc. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Dustin Dassinger, 

City Administrator 

 


